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Brede Bulletin 
29th April 2022 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired - Respectful 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
It’s been a busy week in school with our children taking part in a wide range of curriculum and 
sporting activities. Thank you to all parents who have kindly helped out with transport, it is 
greatly appreciated and supports us in ensuring our children access all the opportunities 
available to them, in keeping with our Star of the Week theme this week! Our Governors have 
met to discuss strategic plans for moving the school forward following the OFSTED inspection 
and the community Jubilee picnic is starting to take shape! Have a great Bank Holiday 
weekend!                                                                                                                    Mrs Bulgin 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week who have demonstrated our school-
wide focus of making the most of every opportunity.  
Owls: Heidi J for always volunteering for new challenges and having a 
positive attitude to improve.  
Foxes: Chloe A-H for making the most of every opportunity at school, 
especially swimming this week. 
Rabbits: Elspeth H for making the most of her sporting opportunities. 
Hedgehogs: Sienna K for always making the most of opportunities and 

trying her best. 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Maci G, Heidi J, Evie P and Elizabeth C-I. 
Foxes: Caroline F. 
Rabbits: Dexter S, Jacob E and Poppy-Jayne M. 
Hedgehogs: Zachary O and Barnaby B. 
Mini-Gaston has been awarded to Rabbits and Gaston to Owls for having 

the greatest total of reads as a class.  

 

Reading Certificates 
Certificates were handed out in assembly today to: 
Dylan S & Billy-Jay B (25), Annie O’S, Betty F & Albert D (50) Teddy S 
(100), Caroline F and Oscar H (150) 

 

Music performance 
Last Friday, Oscar H took part in a concert at the De La Warr Pavilion. He 
was one of around 130 musicians across East Sussex, (part of Create Music 
who meet on Saturday mornings) playing alongside the London Mozart 
Players. They performed a piece called ‘Take Time’ by composer Jeff Moore 
who conducted the orchestra.Oscar really enjoyed the experience and a 
couple of his friends, George H and Teddy S were in the audience listening. 

 

Year 2 Multi-skills 
On Tuesday pupils from Year 2 took part in our cluster multi-skills event at 
Northiam. The children thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon and came away 
with a fantastic 3rd place! 
 

 

Y4 and Y5 Swimming 
Swimming lessons for Year 4 and 5 got underway this week. Swimming hats 
were successfully pulled on to heads and every child took to the water with 
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confidence. It will be lovely to watch how individual skills develop over the 
coming week as we aim to ensure every child can swim at least 25m.  

 

Stay and Read 
Reception and Year 1 parents stayed after drop off on Friday to read with 
Hedgehog class. It was lovely to see so many of you enjoying books 
together.  

 

Parent Information 
 

 

Opening the Gate in the Morning 
Just a reminder that we do have to ask that parents remain with their children 
until the bell is rung at 8.45am, as the children will not be supervised by staff 
in the playground. 

 

Mr Peek’s poetry funtime 
Next Thursday Mr Peek, a published poet (and a former parent), is visiting 
the school to deliver poetry workshops to our children. There will be an 
opportunity to purchase copies of his books, after school, where he will also 
be happy to sign them. A price list is attached to this parentmail for more 
details. 

 

Parent/carer resources available on NSPCC websites 
Please take a look at our webite ‘Safeguarding in school’ page for 
information and resources relating to keeping children safe, online safety 
and COVID-19 advice and support from the NSPCC. 

 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 5.5.22 Mr Peek’s poetry funtime Whole school – after school 

book sale. 

Friday 20.05.22 Movie Night @5:00-7:00pm Whole school – parents 
welcome 

Thursday 26.05.22 Jubilee Picnic from 12:30pm Parents welcome 

Friday 27.05.22 INSET day – school closed Whole school 

Wednesday 08.06.22 GB Kickboxer Jessica 
Fleischer visiting 

Whole school 

Thursday 07.07.22 Sports Day Whole school – parents 
welcome 

Wednesday 13.07.22 Reserve Sports Day Whole school – parents 
welcome 

Thursday 21.07.22 INSET day – school closed Whole school 

Friday 22.07.22 School closed in lieu of the 
Jubilee Bank Holiday. 

Whole school 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of 
the staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott -  Deputy DSLs 
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